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  Message from the Principal 
 

 
Dear members of the Bardia Public School 
community, 
 
Congratulations to our Year 3 and Year 5 students 
for their excellent NAPLAN results! While the Year 
5 cohort was quite small and therefore difficult 
(and unfair) to make too much from the statistics, 
Year 3 was a large enough cohort to examine the 
statistics fairly. The Bardia Year 3 averages for the 
four tests are higher than the national averages! 
Well done!   
 
 
Congratulations to our beautifully behaved Year 5 
and Year 6 students for their successful school 
camp. As usual, our students had a fantastic time 
and learnt so much from the very many activities! 
 
 
Congratulations to our Year 5 and Year 6 students 
who presented their work at the Night of the 
Notables last Thursday night. A big thankyou also 
goes to Mrs Lind and Mr McMaugh for their hard 
work in getting the night organised (and this was 
only a week after they took the students on 
camp!). 
 
 
As you can see, our new buildings are going up at 
a rapid pace. If it is at all possible, we will try to 
move into the new facilities around the 12th 
December. Fingers crossed because we would 
much rather get things organised this year than 
face a chaotic start to 2019. 
 
 

 

 
The Tell Them from Me survey is now available on 
line. This survey is extremely important. Without 
our knowing your opinions we can never improve 
our service. PLEASE help us by completing this 
survey. You can log in here:  
 https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/ztkkr   
 
  

 

   

 
SEPTEMBER 
Friday 28th  Last day of Term 3 
 
OCTOBER 
Monday 15th  First day of Term 4 
Mon 22nd-Fri 26th Swimming Scheme 
Tuesday 23rd  Kinder Orientation 
Thursday 25th  Assembly 2:00pm ALL WELCOME! 
Tuesday 30th  Kinder Orientation 
 
NOVEMBER 
 
Tuesday 6th  Kinder Orientation 
Thursday 15th  Assembly 2:00pm ALL WELCOME! 
Tuesday 27th   Zone presentation night 
DECEMBER 
 
Tuesday 4th  Bardia’s Got Talent 
Thursday 6th   Presentation Day  
  Items KA & KP Dance, Choir 
Monday 10th  Year 6 Farewell 
 
 

 

Please note that children have been arriving at 
school long before 8.30am.  

Supervision is only provided from 8.30am. 
 

Please remember that you MUST be here  
at 3.00pm each afternoon to collect your child. 
There is no afternoon supervision provided. If 
you are going to be late regularly you should 
enrol your child in Camp Australia, our after-
school care. If there is an emergency and you 
will be unavoidably late, please ring the school 
before 3.00pm and inform the office staff.  
 

 
 
 

Term 3 – Week 10 – 2018 
 
 

Disclaimer:   
Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
 

FOR THE SAFETY OF OUR STUDENTS AND SCHOOL 
COMMUNITY AS A WHOLE please use the 
pedestrian access when entering and leaving the 
school grounds (DO NOT WALK THROUGH THE 
CARPARK). 

https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/ztkkr


 
 

 

 



Applications for Year 7 entry to selective high schools in 2020 

Parents must apply online at  

<https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7>  

School Sport 

Gala Day 

Last Friday was our last gala day for the year. All Bardia Public School 
teams were recognised for their excellent behaviour and 
sportsmanship. 
 
 A special mention to the junior boys soccer team who won their 
competition, undefeated. The senior boys’ soccer team tried their 
hardest all day but unfortunately lost in the final on penalties.  
        
The netball and newcomeball teams all had fantastic seasons and will 
be back better and stronger next year. 
 

Sydney South West Athletics Championship 
 
Last Wednesday four Bardia Public School students represented the 
Fields zone at regional athletics. Congratulations to the following 
students for competing at such a tough carnival. 
 
Rafael Warton and Olivia Quin in the 100m event 
Blake Bolwell in the 200m event 
Max Dawson in the 800m event. 
 
Big congratulations to Max Dawson on qualifying to the state carnival 
next term. He finished 2nd in the 800m. 
 

Thank you!  

A big thank you to Woolworths Ingleburn for their generous 

donation of fruit and vegetables for our students to taste for Fruit 

and Veg Week. 

Please support those that support our school.  
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Library News 

 
Wow Week 10! Is anyone else surprised that we are in mid-October already? This week in library I am 
stocktaking teacher resources and ensuring all overdues are back. Look out this week for overdue notes. A team 
of parents have tidied the shelves and checked for any overdue books. If you cannot locate the book at home 
please contact me through the office or send me an email at kathleen.wyber@det.nsw.edu.au  
It is only when we are absolutely sure the book is lost that we ask for payment. Please talk with me first. 
 
Helpers Needed!!!   
 
Can you spare an hour or two this week Tuesday or Wednesday. There are many loose ends we need to tie up 
before the end of the term in the library. No special skills are needed and toddlers are welcome. 
 
Holiday Fun!  
 
What to do these holidays with the kids? Of course I will say reading studies show that children go backwards in 
reading over the school holidays. So keep reading with your child over the holidays. 
 
School Holiday Activity: Open Days at Campbelltown Bicycle Education and Road Safety Centre 
https://www.campbelltown.nsw.gov.au/WhatsOn/BicycleEducationAndRoadSafetyCentreSchoolHolidayFreeOp
enDays 
School Holiday Activity - Film Duck Duck Goose (PG) (OC) 
https://www.campbelltown.nsw.gov.au/WhatsOn/FilmDuckDuckGoose 
Pool Inflatable Days - Eagle Vale Central 
https://www.campbelltown.nsw.gov.au/WhatsOn/PoolInflatableDaysEVC 
Free Gymnastics Clinic 
https://www.campbelltown.nsw.gov.au/WhatsOn/GymnasticsClinic 
School Holiday Activity - Liquid Nitrogen show with The Crazy Scientist 
https://www.campbelltown.nsw.gov.au/WhatsOn/LiquidNitrogenShowGlenquarie 
School Holiday Activity - Clay Creations 
https://www.campbelltown.nsw.gov.au/WhatsOn/ClayCreationsCampbelltown 
These are just a few of the free and cheap activities available through the library and local council. 
 
Kathy Wyber - Happy Reading :) 
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Don’t forget to bring your hat 
and jacket purchases to the 
office for embroidery with 
your child’s unique initials.  
We retain a register of all 
records so we can return any 
lost items to the students. 

 

CRAFT SESSIONS 

 

We are running craft sessions during the lunch period.  If 

you have any craft items you could donate (e.g. wool, 

knitting needles, ribbon etc.) please hand in to the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All donations welcome. 

We would like to give a huge thankyou to everyone who 

has already donated.  

 
Mrs. White – SLSO 

 

          
 
 
For every deposit made at school, no matter how big or 
small, students will receive a cool Dollarmites token. 
Once students have individually collected 10 tokens they 
can redeem them for a school banking reward item in 
recognition of their continued savings behaviour.  
Remember our school earns 5% commission on every 
deposit made (to a maximum of $10 per individual 
deposit). Thank you for supporting the School Banking 
program at Bardia Public School. 
 

School Banking 
 

Wednesday is school banking day and 

students should bring in their weekly 

deposit to the front office before 9:00 a.m. 

The Bardia Public School uniform 
is now stocked in the retail shop 
Skool Uniforms Pty Ltd in 
Ingleburn.  The shop hours are 
9am to 5pm Monday to Friday 
and 10am to 2pm Saturday.  They 
will also be continuing the service 
at the school site on Monday 
mornings from 8.30am to 9.30am.   

 

 

UNIFORM INFORMATION 

FROM THE OFFICE 

 

       LOST  

PROPERTY 
 

 
We have a quite a number of uniform items in lost 
property with no names.  If your child has lost 
clothing that does not have their name on it but you 
feel you would recognise it, please go through the lost 
property (located in the canteen).   
 

 



 





 



 



  

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         NOTICES 

 



 









 
  

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The school is a member of the Amart All Sports Community 

Kickbacks Program.  Customers of Amart All Sports can elect 

Bardia Public School to receive credits against purchases made. 

 

You will need to join the Amart All Sports Team Amart Loyalty 

Program and nominate Bardia Public School as your “Relevant 

Participating Club or School”. 

 

You will receive a loyalty program card which must be swiped or 

selected when purchasing goods in store or on-line in order for the 

school to accrue credits.  Once the school’s credits reach $2000 (ex 

GST) within a 12 month period the school will receive a 5% store 

credit ($100). 

 

This is a convenient way for the school to acquire sporting 

equipment for the benefit of all our students. 

 

Bardia Public School 


